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1/28/2002

Unit Petroleum Co.
PO Box 702500
Tulsa, OK 74170-2500

Dear Operator:
On December 28. 2001 | sent you a letter notifying you of the violation of NMOCD Rule 103 regarding the incorrect information on the

well sign for the Gourley Federal Com #20. The well sign reflects information contained in a drilling permit which was cancelled in

1333.

To date this office has had na response from you and an inspection of the location on January 28, 2002 indicated that the
information had not been corrected on the well sign.

Please be advised that this well must be brought into compliance by February 18, 2002 to prevent additional enforcement action.

Failure to comply with the Notice of Directive will result in an application for an order to show cause why the bond should not be
forfeited. the well plugged and/or civil penalties assessed.

Respectfully,

Gerry Guye
Compliance Officer
0il Conservation Division - District |l
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